Amy Harvey

From: Maurice Jones

Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 5:18 PM

To: Adam Searing; Amy Ryan; Camille Berry; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman; Michael Parker; Pam
Hemminger; Paris Miller-Foushee; Tai Huynh; Town Council

Cc: Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Loryn Clark; Ross Tompkins; Jeanne Brown; Laura Selmer; Dwight Bassett; John
Richardson; Sabrina Oliver; Amy Harvey

Subject: Tomorrow's Work Session and 828 MLK

Council,

After discussing with the Mayor and staff we have decided to remove the 828 MLK item from the agenda tomorrow
night. This issue has a number of critical, moving pieces that we believe need to be addressed in more detail than
tomorrow night would allow. We are planning, at this point, to have a work session on March 2" dedicated exclusively
to the MSC/828 project. Please let us know if you have any questions.

All the Best,
Maurice

Maurice Jones

Town Manager

Town of Chapel Hill, NC
(919) 968-2743
www.townofchapelhill.org




